
 

 

!!!FINALS ARE HERE!!!! 
Do you want to get some last minute 

studying done in the Learning Lab? 

Will now be available this Sunday, June 11th 2017 

From 11:00a.m. To 7:30p.m. 

Bldg. 6-120 

 
The Learning Lab is a computer lab is located inside the Learning Assistance 

Center. Both PC and MAC computers are available and can access the Mt. SAC 

Library databases, Internet, word-processing programs, and spreadsheets. New 

course-related software is continually being made available. For more information 

please contact us at (909)274-6601. 

  


